
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Recommendation: 

Approve the attached Planning Board Draft Glenmont Sector Plan for transmittal to the County Executive and County 
Council. 
 

 
Summary 

 
This is the Planning Board’s fourth and final worksession on the proposed Glenmont Sector Plan update. Following the 
public hearing on the Draft Plan on Thursday, February 14, 2013, the Board held two worksessions on March 14 and 21, 
2013, to discuss the issues raised during the public hearing; and a third worksession on April 17, to review the draft Design 
Guidelines for the Glenmont Sector Plan.  
 
The attached Planning Board Draft includes the Board’s changes to the Public Hearing Draft Plan highlighted in yellow.  The 
Council public hearing on the Draft is tentatively scheduled to take place in September.  The Draft Design Guidelines will 
also be transmitted to the Council for information only. 
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